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School Rules 
 

In our staff meetings, we have been discussing our School 
rules.  We have decided on the following rules to help us 
create the happy, caring and supportive environment that 
Broadhurst aims to be. 

School Rules 
 

At Broadhurst School we: 
 

Use gentle hands 
Use kind and polite words 

Care for others and our School 
Play sensibly and safely 

Always try our best 

 

We will continue to work with the children to try our hardest 
to follow these rules. 

Curriculum News from Miss Belzer 
 

Phonics Talk Overview 
 
Thank you to all the parents who attended the phonics talks 
this week. It was wonderful to see so many of you and we hope 
the session was informative and helpful. The purpose of the 
afternoon was to give an overview of how we teach phonics 
and introduce reading at Broadhurst. For those of you who 
were unable to attend, please find attached a summary of what 
was presented. 
 

Upcoming Events 

 

Heads Talks 

We are looking forward to the 
first of our Head’s Talks next 
week. 

Lyndhurst House School- 
Andrew Reid on Wednesday 
2nd Oct. 

Channing School- Dina 
Hamalis on Thursday 3rd Oct. 

Both talks will start at 
4.30pm.  Please inform the 
School office if you would like 
to attend. 

Parents Evening 

A letter with details of the 

upcoming parents evening 

has been sent out today.  If 

you have any queries 

regarding the arrangements, 

please contact the School 

office. 

Parent Reps Meeting 

Thank you for the volunteers 
that have stepped forward to 
take on the role of parent rep 
this year.  We are looking 
forward to our first parent 
reps meeting that will take 
place on Thursday 3rd 
October.  
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Expert 
threading in 
Class 1 

 

 

 

 

Class 7 News 

Class 7 have had a 
wonderful week exploring 
properties of shapes. We 
had lots of fun making 
shapes using sticks and 
playdough for the sides 
and corners.  

We have also been working on 
our communication skills 
through our doctor’s surgery 
role play, there have been lots 
of bandaged arms and legs!   

We had our second week of 
Creative Movements and we 
had the best time.  

We read the book Were 
Going on a Bear Hunt. We 
had to pretend to be bears 
hiding in the cave, you 
should have heard our 
roars!  

 

I wish you all a lovely and relaxing weekend. 

With best wishes 

Mrs Sylvester  

 

 

Winter Readiness 

With the change in the season 
and the weather, children and 
staff are particularly susceptible 
to the spread of infections, such 
as flu, coughs and colds and gut 
infections leading to sickness 
and diarrhoea. 

Outbreaks often occur due to 
the close contact between 
children and staff.  We already 
have a number of children off 
School with minor illnesses. 

The impact, however, can be 
reduced by following : 

Washing hands is one of the 
most important things that we 
can do to help prevent and 
control the spread of illness. 

If your child is unwell, please do 
not send them to School.  Home 
is by far the best place for them 
until they are back to full 
strength. 

If your child has had an episode 
of vomitting or diarrhoea, we 
operate a 48 hour exclusion 
policy which we appreciate your 
adherence to. 

 

 


